
 

 

  

Griffin Class End of Year Update 

Year 4/5 Griffin Class have had a 

wonderful year full of lots of exciting 

learning. The pictures on this page 

show out trip to the planetarium at 

Greenwich, which was very exciting; 

our homemade rockets, our 

printmaking lesson and the shields 

that we made for our re-enactment of 

the Roman Army. 

In the picture below, you can see 

the shields we made as we became 

our very own Roman army and 

marched around the playground to 

make shield formations and 

perform Roman battle chants. 



 

This year, we’ve loved our class texts-Tintin, 

A Wrinkle in Time and possibly our favourite 

Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief. As 

well as this, we have loved the challenges our 

maths lessons have brought us. 

Thank you so much for all your support this 

year. It’s been an absolute pleasure to teach 

Griffin class. 

Have a wonderful summer. 

The Year 4/5 Team. 

Here you can see the rockets we 

made and launched using 

effervescent tablets and film pots. 

In addition to this, you can see the 

tug of war we had as part of our 

Fascinating Forces project and also 

the project we completed with 

Imperial College. 


